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A Holiday Wish to Our Customers

Dear Valued Customers,

As the holiday season approaches, we want to take a moment to express our heartfelt gratitude to you, 
our loyal members. This year has been monumental for our Cooperative, marked by the successful 
completion of our county-wide fiber deployment, providing robust broadband that will stand the test 
of time. Your unwavering support has been the driving force behind these achievements, and we truly 
appreciate you.

During this time of reflection, we also remember those who have faced hardships this year. Our thoughts 
and prayers are with them as we celebrate this holiday season.

From our Citizens’ family to yours, we wish you a very Merry Christmas and look forward to serving you 
in the New Year.

Sincerely,
Donna Smith
CEO & General Manager

MANAGER’S MINUTE: 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS FOR OUR HOLIDAY CLOSINGS
Christmas Eve and Christmas Day: Tuesday, December 24, 2024  |  Wednesday, December 25, 2024
New Year’s Day:  Wednesday, January 1, 2025

Happy Holidays! 
We are so thankful that we can provide technology 
for your community and keep you connected with 
family and friends! Stay safe this holiday season! 
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